HIGH COURT OF SIKKIM
GANGTOK

N-O-T-I-C-E

In continuation to Notice No.83/HCS dated 20.03.2025, issued by this
Registry and recent Notification dated 04.04.2025 declaring 15.04.2025 as a
holiday on account of Poila Baisakh. The candidates appearing in the
examinations for the posts of Assistant Registrar(IT) and System Officer can

collect the admit cards on 16.04.2025 & 17.04.2025 at the venue.
However, it is advised to collect the admit cards by 11.04.2025,

ordinarily.

sd/-
CENTRAL PROJECT COORDINATOR



